Sebring Elks Support the District Fundraiser

The Arcadia Elks Lodge hosted the District Fundraiser on September 14. It was a great night
with a silent auction, delicious food and a reversed raffle. The exciting part was that three of
the last four raffle tickets for $2,500 were held by Sebring Elks members, but in the drawing
none of them won. The night was filled with lots of laughs and many Sebring Elks members
made the trip to Arcadia to enjoy the fun. Thank you to everyone who purchased a raffle ticket.
These funds are used for the Presidential visit in November and for the Hospitality room at the
State Convention.
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